
School First Hearing is set to 
take place before the October 
board meeting.

Since Bronte ISD is replacing 
their Localized Policy Manual in 
its entirety, the board will need 
to affirm changes to these 
policies resulting from the Policy 
Review Session held November 
12, 2015. These changes include 
policies to be repealed, added, 
or replaced. Blake Braswell 
made a motion to approve this, 
seconded by Ashley Braswell. 
The motion carried.

Should the Board adoptthe 
Resolution to Initiate the Process 
of  Designation as a District of  
Innovation as defined by the 
84th Legislative Session in 
House Bill 1842, the Board shall 
hold a public hearing promptly 
after adopting the Resolution to 
consider whether the District 
should develop a Local 

(Continued from page 3)
McWright made a motion to 
approve the 2016-2017 Parent 
Involvement Policy. Blake 
Braswell seconded.  The motion 
carried.

A motion was made by Nick 
Arrott and seconded by David 
McWright to approve the annual 
resolution making Coke County 
Agents adjunct faculty members 
allowing them to supervise BISD 
4-H students attending stock 
shows.  The motion carried.
Superintendent’s Report:

A. Financial Report
Mr. Siler advised that there 

might possibly be a surplus in 
the budget, but will need to have 
CPA confirm.  CTE Budget 
needs to be increased.  Mr. Siler 
is also looking into different 
marketing avenues.  The HVAC 
has been replaced in the Pre-K 
classroom; the HVAC has been 
worked on in cafeteria and girl’s 
locker room, but are now having 
issues in one of  the high school 
classrooms.  HVAC is still 
needing an overhaul and will be 
addressed after CPA reviews the 
budget.
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Innovation Plan to designate the 
District as a District of  
Innovation.  Mr. Siler presented 
a list of  District of  Innovation 
Committee members. Ashley 
Braswell made a motion to 
approve the District of  
Innovation District Advisory 
Committee for the purpose of  
creating a Local Innovation Plan 
as named.  David McWright 
seconded the motion. The 
motion carried.

Mr. and Mrs. Tidwell sent a 
Thank You card for the newly 
installed hand rails in the 
gymnasium.

The October board meeting is 
scheduled for Thursday, 
October 20, 2016 at 7 pm.

Nick Arrott made a motion, 
seconded by Blake Braswell, to 
adjourn the meeting.  The 
motion passed and the meeting 
was adjourned at 9 pm.

For our Bronte 
customers’ 

convenience, 
there is a

Drop Box at
SHIRLEY’S 

PLACE
in

Downtown 
Bronte 

Members of  the Bronte Evening Lions Club helped prepare the food 
once again for the annual Hunters’ Barbecue held at lunch on the opening day of  deer season each year.  
The event, sponsored by B&K Deer Processing, is enjoyed by hundreds of  area hunters.  Prior to this 
year, the lunch was held behind the bank next to B&K.  This year, the lunch was moved to the Rusty 
Bell, the former Highway Garage building on Highway 277 across from Stripes.


